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December 23, 2009

Debra Howland
Executive Director & Secretary
Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit St., Suite 10
Concord, N. H. 03301-2429

Re: DW 09-184, Lakes Region Water Company
Request for additional 30 days, until January 28, 2010, to file rate schedules

Dear Ms. Howland:

On September 28, 2009 the Company filed a notice of intention to file a petition
for change in rates schedules. On November 23, 2009 the Company request an additional
30 days, until December 29, 2009, to file its rate schedules, which the Commission
granted. Regrettably, the Company needs an additional 30 days to prepare its rate
schedules.

The Company added to its plant in 2009 and needs more time to obtain, gather
and process the transaction in order to prepare proforma adjustments to its rate base and
operating revenue and expense.

As such, the Company respectfully requests an additional 30 days, until January
28, 2010, to file its rate schedules.

If you, the Commissioners and/or the PUC staff have any questions of comments,
please call me at 207-282-5222 or email me at stephenpstcyr@yahoo.com.

Sincerely,

Stephen P. St. Cyr

Cc: Norman E. Roberge
Thomas Mason, Jr.
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